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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 3, 2024 

ARPA Funds Available for Tornado Relief in Rock County 

Grant Applications Now Open for Victims of the February 8, 2024 Tornado 

Edgerton, WI — Edgerton Community Outreach, Inc. is pleased to announce that funds are now 

available for residents of Rock County who were affected by the devastating tornado on 

February 8, 2024. Thanks to the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA), financial relief is available 

to help individuals and families rebuild and recover from the damage sustained. 

Grant applications are now open and can be accessed through the Edgerton Community Outreach 

website at www.edgertonoutreach.org. Eligible individuals are encouraged to apply as soon as 

possible. Applications, along with all supporting documents, must be submitted by 5pm on 

November 1, 2024. 

Completed applications can be mailed, dropped off, or emailed using the following contact 

details: 

Mailing Address: 
Edgerton Community Outreach, Inc. 

106 S. Main Street 

Edgerton, WI 53534 

Email: 
outreachwilliams@gmail.com 

For questions or further information, please contact Sarah Williams, Executive Director of 

Edgerton Community Outreach, Inc., at: 

Phone: 608.884.9593 or 608.921.2905 

Email: outreachwilliams@gmail.com 

Don’t miss this opportunity for financial assistance in the rebuilding process. The ARPA funds 

are here to help our community recover stronger than ever. 

 

http://www.edgertonoutreach.org/
http://www.edgertonoutreach.org/

